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A message from the Executive Headteacher  

 

Another week has flown by and we are almost into October 

already! 

Firstly, I would like to thank those parents who were able 

to attend the Parent Forum on Monday this week. As I’ve 

mentioned before, it’s really important to have parental 

views. The comments of those who attended will now form 

part of my planning for the remainder of this term and    

academic year. 

The next Parent Forum will take place on Wednesday 15th 

December at 9am in the main hall.  

The next event in school following Harvest will be our mini 

marathon on Monday 4th October. Children will be trying 

to complete as many laps of a running course in the time 

allowed to try and complete the full 26.2 miles as a group. 

I am hoping that this event will pave the way for us to start 

the Daily Mile in school each day. 

Unfortunately, I will not be running the London Marathon 

this year after an ankle injury in May which has prevented 

me from training for almost 5 months. However, I will be 

running in 2022 in aid of The Bedford Hospital Charity 

Trust. I am hoping to start running again very soon and 

start training for next year. 

Have a great weekend 

Mr P   

Autumn Weather 

We are now starting to see the first glimpses of Autumn and 

whilst the weather has been fine most days recently, we 

would like to remind parents to send children to school      

prepared for wet weather as they will go outside at break and 

lunch where possible. 

Dates for your diaries 

Friday 1st October: National Poetry Day 

Friday 1st October: Harvest Festival Service 10am (KS2) 

Friday 1st October: Harvest Assembly 2.30pm (KS1 & R) 

Monday 4th October: Mini London Marathon 

Friday 8th October: Visit from MP Richard Fuller 

Friday 22nd October: Last day of half term 

Monday 1st November: Staff INSET 

Newsletter 4: Friday 24th September 2021 

Harvest Service and Assembly 

On Friday 1st October, we will be holding two different 

events for our Harvest celebrations.  

Children in Years 3-6 will walk to All Saints Church for 

a 10am service. Parents are invited to attend the      

service if they wish and it would be lovely to see as 

many of you there that can make the date and time.  

Children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 will have a Harvest 

assembly in school at 2.30pm in the main hall. Parents 

are once again invited to attend so that those of you 

who have children in different year groups can attend if 

you would like to. 

We are encouraging families to donate a food item  

(non-perishable) that we can present at the service and 

assembly. Donations will be given to a local charity  

after the weekend. These donations should be brought 

in over the course of the week. 

If you would like to attend the church service, please 

meet us there at 9.45am. If you would like to attend the 

assembly, please arrive at the main office entrance at 

2.15pm. 

We look forward to celebrating our first school event in 

many months with you then. 


